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To whom it may concern,  
 
I am writing to object to policies W4 and W6, the proposed Brooklands Farm and Bodkin Farm housing 
developments in Whitstable. It is clear that Whitstable is becoming too large, too fast and our 
infrastructure can't cope with the proposed number of new dwellings, especially on top of the other 
housing developments currently being constructed in Whitstable and nearby towns. The roads and parking 
are at breaking point before adding an extra 1700 plus vehicles.  
 
Then there's the over-burdened sewerage system which can't cope with the sewage and rain water runoff 
as it stands. We must improve sewage management and drainage and the construction of a reservoir; 
providing new improvements on current green spaces for leisure and wellbeing, such as Church Street 
Playing Field which should not be considered for a special needs school or any development other than 
leisure; extra GP surgeries providing evening and weekend appointments and more beds in local hospitals. 
 
I hope you will listen to the large groundswell against these proposals and not push unpopular diktats from 
central government or pander to big business and follow your democratic mandate to serve the local 
people. 
 
With regards, Lucy Harrington  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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